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December 17, 2020 

  A NOTE FROM BROTHER STEVE 

    As we approach the conclusion of the historical 
year of 2020, may we be encouraged by the 
words, "Christ is Alive!". Why be encouraged? We 
have been given a tremendous opportunity to 
move forward in a journey of faith with God's glo-
ry. Did I say encouraged? I read this week, during 
the first 11 months of 2020, 6.99 million users 
from 237 countries accessed the internet to music 

from the ages which included the late Ira Stanphill's song "I 
Know Who Holds Tomorrow". The encouraging words say: "I 
don't know about tomorrow. I just live for day to day...Many 
things about tomorrow I don't seem to understand.. 

But I know who holds tomorrow and I know who holds my 
hand..." I have no real answer to the many questions regarding 
the events of 2020, but I do know who holds my hand and my 
future. It is my prayer each of you "Know Who Holds Your 
Hand". Pray for the Christmas Eve Service as we "safely"    
worship together through the Lord's Supper, Candlelight and 
God's Word. Be encouraged because "The Light of the World" 
is Jesus and God is in control. 

2020 GOAL: $1355 / $3000 

Council Meeting 

Dec 20th @ 6 PM 

Lord’s Supper 

Dec. 24 @ 5 PM 

Nursery I, II, III:  n/a 

Usher Bob Nations 

Children’s  

Sermon n/a 

Decision  

Counselor  Gail Rogers 

AM Benediction Jim Walthall 

Sun./Wed.  

Lock Up  Ron Dady 

Accompanist Jan Jenkins 

Christmas Eve 

Christmas Eve Service 
will be Thursday        

December 24th at 5:00 
PM. 

While face coverings 
and social distancing 
are not mandated for 

this service; these   pre-
cautions are strongly 

recommended. 

Masks are available in 
our foyer. 

DID YOU KNOW?         

There will be a Business 

Meeting after Sunday 

Morning  Service to vote 

on next years budget. 


